Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Thursday, January 10, 2019, Open House: 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.; Formal Presentation: 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Country Club of Miami located at 6801 NW 186th Street, Hialeah Florida 33015.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to present access management changes proposed as part of a re-evaluation of the Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study for the HEFT/SR 821 Interchange at NW 170th Street, Financial Project ID: 435542-1. This PD&E was initiated in April 2016 in coordination with the FDOT/FTE, to evaluate a new interchange at NW 170th Street on the HEFT/SR 821 and the State Environmental Impact Report was approved on July 9, 2018. The proposed access management changes at this interchange consist of two new ramps connecting the HEFT northbound lanes to NW 107th Avenue. The proposed ramps will serve future residential, commercial, and industrial development planned for this area.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Paul Naranjo, P.E., Project Manager, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P. O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069 or by e-mail at Paul.Naranjo@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Paul Naranjo P.E., at (407)264-3429, or by email at Paul.Naranjo@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Paul Naranjo, P.E., at (407)264-3429, or by email at Paul.Naranjo@dot.state.fl.us.
